

January 26, 2009

Mr. Kenneth J. Allen 1109 Glendale Boulevard Valparaiso, IL 46383

Dear Mr. Allen,

Many thanks for your generosity during 2008 to the Provena Saint Joseph Hospital Foundation and Auxiliary. Your contributions help us to further our mission to offer excellent, compassionate care to all in the community. I hope that you will take some time and look at the back side of this letter to read about the wonderful programs and initiatives that benefited from your donations this past year.

As a Catholic healthcare institution, we are fortunate to be positioned to partner advanced healthcare services with compassionate, healing care. This combination of services means that every patient, family member and caregiver who visits Provena Saint Joseph Hospital is exposed to a uniquely positive, caring and spiritual healthcare experience.

We thank you for supporting our very important Mission and are grateful for your generous support of Provena Saint Joseph Hospital.

Most sincerely,

Bonnie Emberton, CFRM

Executive Director

Provena Saint Joseph Hospital Foundation

Donnie L'ambiston

P.S. Please save the dates for our 2009 special events:

- Spring Fashion Show on April 4
- Golf Outing on June 15
 - Benefit Gala on October 17

Visit our new website at www.provena.org/saintjoseph/foundation for more information or to register for the events!